
 

 

 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

        
         
       
       

             
 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

  
  

 

Angela Dixon 

From: Matthew Good <matthew.good@hbf.co.uk> 
Sent: 28 April 2016 13:22 
To: Kayleigh Lancaster 
Cc: Tony Blackburn 
Subject: RE: Eden Local Plan 2014-32 - Responses to Representations 

Dear Kayleigh 

I can confirm that the Council’s response to comment ID 109, relating to Policy HS4, would satisfy our 
representation in this regard. 

Kind regards 
Matthew 

Matthew Good 
Planning Manager – Local Plans 
Home Builders Federation 
m: 07972 774229 
e: matthew.good@hbf.co.uk 
a: HBF House, 27 Broadwall, London SE1 9PL 

This e-mail is confidential, and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, do not copy, use or disclose its content, but 
contact the sender immediately. 
Whilst we run anti-virus software on all Internet emails we are not liable for any loss or damage sustained as a result of software viruses. The 
recipient is advised to run their own anti-virus software. 

Registered in England and Wales | Registered office: 27 Broadwall, London, SE1 9PL 
Company Reg No. 276 4757 | Vat No. 882 6294 86 

From: Kayleigh Lancaster [mailto:Kayleigh.Lancaster@eden.gov.uk]
 
Sent: 28 April 2016 11:10
 
To: Matthew Good <matthew.good@hbf.co.uk>
 
Cc: Tony Blackburn <Tony.Blackburn@eden.gov.uk>
 
Subject: Eden Local Plan 2014‐32 ‐ Responses to Representations
 

Dear Mr Good, 

Eden Local Plan 2014-32 - Responses to Representations 

I am contacting you regarding the representations you made to the Eden Local Plan 2014-32 
(Regulation 19) Consultation in November 2015. 

In response to all representations received during this consultation stage, the Council published a 
statement which is intended to assist the Inspector in determining where there are areas of 
common ground or disagreement. 

The Responses to Representations Statement (EL1.003) can be viewed here: 
http://www.eden.gov.uk/EasySiteWeb/GatewayLink.aspx?alId=53286 

The Council agreed with a number of representations and has therefore requested either that 
modifications be made through the Main Modifications document (AD02) or has indicated in the 
above statement that the requested amendments have been accepted. 
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The Council considers that it has addressed the following representations that you submitted: 
• Response ID 109 

Full details of the Council’s response to your representation can be found in the above document. 

I would be grateful if you could confirm by email, no later than 5pm on Thursday 5 May 2016, 
whether you agree that the Council has satisfied your representation. 


Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information or assistance. 


Kindest regards,
 

Kayleigh Lancaster
 
Planning Officer (Policy)
 

Tel: 01768 212309
 

Mansion House
 
Penrith 
Cumbria 
CA11 7YG 

www.eden.gov.uk 
www.twitter.com/EdenCouncil 
www.facebook.com/EdenDistrictCouncil 

Eden District Council 

Information contained in this email is intended only for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you 
are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender 
immediately by telephone on 01768 817817. Please also destroy and delete the message from your computer. 

Scanned by MessageLabs for EdenDC 
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